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Headteacher’s notes… 
Children across the school continue to produce some wonderful work and this week we have seen 
gingerbread men all over Reception! I know that the children have enjoyed making them and 
writing all about it, having looked at the story in class. Also ‘well done’ to all of the Year 6 
children who have completed their SATs tests this week. They have all worked incredibly hard and we 
are all proud of what they have achieved.  
 
Next week some children and staff from Year 4 are going on their residential visit to Grafham. We hope 
they have good weather. Those children not going will be doing activities in school and do not need to 
wear school uniform. They will have PE on Wednesday and Friday. We hope that they all have an enjoyable 
time. 
 
A letter has been sent out about the meeting for the Y6 residential visit to Laches Wood. This is taking 
place on Zoom on Thursday 19th May at 5:30pm.  The link for this meeting has been provided but please 
contact the office if you need it again. 
 
Next Tuesday we are having class photos and children who have PE that day should come in wearing 
school uniform and have a change of clothes for PE. On Friday Year 5 have a visiting Planetarium in school 
which I know they are looking forward to. 
 
Family Picnic: Friday 27th May 

As you know, this year is the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. As part of our 
celebrations in school we are having a ‘Red, White and Blue’ non-uniform day 
and ‘Family Picnic’ on Friday 27th May. Hopefully we will have some good 
weather and the picnic will run from 11.45am – 1.20pm with parents invited to arrive at the 
main school entrance from 11.45am. Any younger siblings who attend are the responsibility 

of their parents. The children are not going home after lunch as school will finish at the usual time in the 
afternoon. 
 
Each class will be on the field by 12.00pm ready to be joined by parents. Those who are having a school 
lunch will then be sent to the Hall to collect their food and then return outside. Please remember to bring 
blankets to sit on. Y3 will be swimming as usual, with 3 Willow leaving at 12.30pm. 
 
Hopefully we will not have to cancel but if we do, a message will be put on the front page of the school 
website by 10.30am - this is to avoid lots of calls to the Office all morning. If your child is not having a 
school meal on Friday, please send your child’s packed lunch in with your child first thing Friday morning, 
to avoid confusion in the event of a cancellation. We hope that it will be an enjoyable occasion for all.  
 
Walk to School Week 
Next week is Walk to School Week. We all know the benefits of exercise and even parking a 
little further away from school and walking will help everyone. For those who bike or 
scooter please remember to put them in the shelters and not just leave them around the playground. 
 

mailto:office@brampton.cambs.sch.uk
http://www.brampton.cambs.sch.uk/


Learning   Enjoying   Achieving 

PTA News 
Thank you to everyone who ordered Jubilee products, we raised £535. Please collect your mugs from the 
office.  
 
Dates for your diary: 
Summer Fayre - Saturday 18th June, 11-2pm 
Disco - Tuesday 5th July, 5-6pm Brambles & Reception. 6.30-7.30pm Year 3/4 
Disco - Thursday 14th July, 5-6pm Year 1/2. 6.30-7.30pm Year 5/6 
 
What’s On Next Week:  
Monday 16th May     
Tuesday 17th May Class Photos 

Y3/Y4 Orienteering competition 
 HSSP Y3/ Y4 Orienteering Club  

   Amy’s Acro  
Wednesday 18th May Year 4 Visit to Grafham 

HSSP Y1 Parachute/ Multi-Skills Club    
Thursday 19th May Year 4 at Grafham 

HSSP Y5/ Y6 Cricket Club  
Y6 Laches Wood meeting 5.30pm 

Friday 20th May Y5 Planetarium visit 
Year 4 return from Grafham 
Y3 swimming 

    
Anyone eligible for vaccinations can now walk-in to 
any of the large-scale Covid Vaccination centres. 
This includes 5-11-year-olds, and sessions are 
available at weekends and some evenings (see 
below details). Appointments can be booked if 
preferred. Local outreach sessions are also 
available, as well as sessions at a number of 
community pharmacies.  Visit 
https://www.thevaccinators.co.uk/ for more 
details.   
Fully vaccinated children aged 5 and over can now 
get an NHS COVID Pass letter for travel. It can be 
requested via the NHS website or by calling 119. 
More info here: http://nhs.uk/.../get-an.../get-
your-nhs-covid-pass-letter/ 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This week is Mental Health Awareness Week, an annual event run by the Mental Health Foundation, that 
focuses on improving good mental health across the nation. Further resources can be found at Mental 
Health Awareness Week. 
  

Please continue to inform the school each day by phoning or emailing pupilabsence@brampton.cambs.sch.uk 
if your child is off school for any reason. 
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